
Governor Tina Kotek  

900 Court Street  

Suite 254  

Salem, OR 97301-4047  

 

Notice to the Agent is notice to the Principal. Notice to the Principal is notice to the Agent. 

 

Governor Kotek, 

 

I am aware that James Schroeder decided to resign and that his replacement as interim 

director of OHA is financial officer Dave Baden. 

 

Let me be blunt Governor – you have a plethora of legal and criminal problems at the  

OHA and they aren’t minor. If I was the new Oregon Governor, I’d want everything  

cleaned up. 

 

SOS Dennis Richardson’s audit of the OHA, published November 2017, gives you only a  

glimpse of the severe state of affairs at the OHA. The audit was performed after  

SOS Richardson met with a whistleblower and looked at the whistleblower’s internal 

documents.  Here is a link to the SOS audit report: 

https://www.oregonlegislature.gov/lfo/Audit%20Reviews%20Documents/SOS%20Audit%20

Report%20No.%202017-25.pdf 

 

If you go to https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vgBsXFAyg6U there is a video that goes into 

great detail of what has occurred, and very likely is still occurring, in Oregon. Lots of useful, 

extremely concerning, information about the OHA in the video. 

So, I offer my services to you and Oregon. I already have a significant amount of knowledge 

about the OHA. I know the problems and some possible solutions, but no one has all the 

questions or answers and that’s where input from all concerned, including the public, is so vital. 

You should consider myself as Director of the OHA. I have the knowledge, honesty, integrity, 

and managerial skills to get the OHA in order and help build your legacy. 

Send me an email if you’d like to talk. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Eric Dover, MD 

eadovermd@gmail.com 
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